Parent/Teacher Conferences

February 17, 2021 (4:00-6:00 p.m.)

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Communication between home and school is very important. Due to the pandemic this year, keeping everyone safe is our greatest concern. We will have conferences next month, February 17^{th} , through Google Meets (like we did in November). Because we have a Fluid Grouping Scheduling, your child has multiple teachers throughout the school day.

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING:

YOUR NAME: YOUR CHILD'S NAME FOR THE CONFERENCE: PLEASE LIST THE E-MAIL THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THE GOOGLE MEETS INVITE SENT TO: This conference is OPTIONAL. If you are happy with your child's academic progress and you do NOT wish to meet with any of the teachers, please check the box BELOW. I am happy with my child's progress. I do NOT wish to set-up a conference. If you would like to conference with a teacher (or multiple teachers), please put an "X" next to the their name(s). ____Ms. Missy Einhaus _____Mrs. Tricia Haynes ____Mrs. Amy Olson _____Mrs. Amy Roach Mrs. Angela Walgenbach Mr. Jason Weber Once your slip is returned to Lostant School, you will receive a call to set-up a conference time. As always, if you ever have any questions regarding your child's education, please feel free to contact your child's teacher. Sincerely Yours, Lisa Goddard, Principal

<u>Please complete this form and send it back to school by next Friday, Feb. 5th.</u>